MY MINNesOTA

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

The Commission met on Thursday, August 4, 2022, with Chair Sieben and Commissioners
Means, Schuerger, Sullivan, and Tuma present.

The following matters were taken up by the Commission:

G-008/M-21-138
In the Matter of the Petition of CenterPoint Energy for Approval of a Recovery Process
for Cost Impacts Due to February Extreme Gas Market Conditions

G-002-CI-21-610
In the Matter of the Petition of Northern States Power Company, d/b/a Xcel Energy to
Recover February 2021 Natural Gas Costs

G-011/CI-21-611
In the Matter of the Petition of Minnesota Energy Resources Corporation for Approval of
a Recovery Process for Cost Impacts Due to February Extreme Gas Market Conditions

G-004/M-21-235

In the Matter of the Petition by Great Plains Natural Gas Co., a Division of
Montana-Dakota Utilities Co., for Approval of Rule Variances to Recover High Natural
Gas Costs from February 2021

G-999/CI-21-135
In the Matter of a Commission Inquiry into the Impact of Severe Weather in February 2021 on

Minnesota Natural Gas Utilities and Customers

Oral argument held.

APPROVED BY THE COMMISSION: August 24, 2022
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